02/11/20
Dear Parents/Carers,

This year, our school is taking part in the Connecting Classrooms through Global
Learning Programme. This is a year-long project linking our school with Crater
Primary School in Nakuru, Kenya. It is a wonderful opportunity for our pupils
to make new friends and learn about life in Kenya.

Our theme for the project is based around Health and Wellbeing, one of the UN’s
Sustainable Development Goals. Our pupils will design activities on this theme
through art, music, learning outdoors, gardening, healthy choices and
sustainability. They will record their own work with photographs, audio
recording and short videos. The project work from both schools will then be
shared regularly to give our pupils new perspectives on the world and ideas for
their own learning.

If you would prefer that photographs or video of your child are not shared as
part of this project, please inform your child’s class teacher.

We will regularly update the school community on our Connecting Classroom
activities and look forward to sharing our creativity and learning.

M M. Radiond

Principal




